
 

 

 
Change In Company Owners 

On March 31,2015 Marie Page Cleaning Services, LLC was  sold to Katherine J. Bullock a 
company employee for the past 24 years  
 
Marie Page sold the business  to a faithful employee of  her company. 
Katherine Bullock whom started with Marie Page in 1991 as a cleaner as the business grew  I 
knew I needed help to increase so I asked Kathy to come in to office as an  Assistant . As years 
pasted she was promoted  to Manager  for my company Kathy has been in all phases of my 
business  from scrubbing floors to stripping waxing  to hiring & scheduling work for employees 
dealing with clients request and all office related duties . 
 
Kathy has promised to run Marie Page Cleaning Services,LLC. as she has done in the past . 
I am sure she will give you the same services as the past  and be as cautious and pleasant as 
usual. . 
 
I thank each and every person and for your loyal business with me through the years  and it is my 
hope that you will continue doing business with Marie Page Cleaning Services,LLC. 
 
Sincerely  
Marie Page  


